
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
 

 

 

Community Alert 
Wanted for Attempt Child Luring 

024th District (Rogers Park) 
 

 
 
About This Crime: 
On March 23, 2017, at 7:50 a.m., the 11 year old minor female victim was walking 
towards the bus stop near the 7500 block of North Ashland. A dark color Van stopped at 
the viaduct near Ashland and Rogers with the driver side window half down. The 
unknown driver told the victim to come over by him. The victim in fear for her safety 
returned to her mother and informed her what occurred. The offender fled the scene in 
unknown direction. 
 
 
About the Offender and Vehicle: 
The offender is a male black, approximate 30-40 years of age, and was wearing a black 
skull cap, jacket and gloves and a scar on the right side of face. The vehicle was a dark 
color Van, unknown make or model. 
 
 
 
What You Can Do 

 . Call 911 to report any suspicious persons or activity 
 . Walk in pairs 
 . Don't talk to strangers or approach strange vehicles  

     . Be aware of your surroundings travel in well lit and populated areas 
 

 
  
 

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8200 

Anonymous Tips can be submitted to TIPSOFT.COM 
Reference - RD# JA-197097 
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March 24, 2017 

 


